A B E EEEEEEEEEEEEENEN

Welcome to
B

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the new school year! | would like to take this
opportunity to introduce myself to you. My name is Lisa Izzo and |
am very excited to be your child’s kindergarten teacher this year.
Kindergarten is a wonderful year that is filled with making new
friends, learning and discovering new things, and maturing. It is the
beginning of your child’s educational journey at Jackson and | plan
to help him/her have the best experience possible.

| believe that it is important for me to get to know your child
before school begins. In order to do this, | am asking for your help.
Please take a few minutes to write and email me a letter about
your child. Please include information that you feel is important
for me to know about your child and his/her feelings about school.

| know the beginning of school will look a little bit different than it
has in past years. The kindergarten teachers and | have been very
busy planning fun and meaningful learning activities that will allow
us to maintain social distancing while getting to know each other.

lt’s going to be a year filled with new adventures and experiences.
Please feel free to contact me throughout the school year. | want
to be your partner in supporting your child in any way. The best
way to reach me is through email or by phone.

Enjoy the rest of the summer!
Lisa [zzo

lizzo @ jerichoschools.org
516-203-3640
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Dear Kindergartner,

it is almost time for you to come to school. My name is
Mrs. Izzo and | am so excited to be your teacher. We are
going to have a fabulous year! You are going to make lots
of new friends, discover new things and learn so much.
We are going to have a great time growing and learning
 together.

During the first couple of days of school, we will be

~ spending time getting to know each other. | can’t wait to
learn all about your wonderful gifts, strengths and talents.
For our first day of our getting to know you activities,
please wear your favorite color to school.

In our classroom you are cared about! My goal will be to
encourage you to be the best person you can be and
support you in every way. I’'m so excited for us to build our
class community where you will feel safe, loved and
comfortable.

I’'m so excited to meet you! | know we are going to have a
great year!

Hugs and Kisses,
Mrs. Izzo




